242 Castle Hill Huddersfield crop circle
8th July 2010 

Good morning again Matthew this is Humen, Meroth and Filo, and we are all working together regarding this circle at Castle Hill, Huddersfield, because whilst it may seem very simple and unappealing in its imagery, it is actually very important as it represents again the extension of the crop circle programme away from the Wiltshire – Oxfordshire axis if you like.

This is going to become a very powerful and very dominant feature of the programme for the next few weeks – in fact for the remaining 2010 season if you like. Not only are you going to see an extension and an increase in activity across this country, the UK, but this will also be the case across many other countries as well. So across Europe and also further afield – North America – you will see an extraordinary proliferation of crop circle activity of this type.

You received a question from an individual a short while ago as to why we are not engaging in very large scale crop circle activity with circles being produced in large amounts at the same time using similar designs. Well this is the type of activity that is about to unfold, and it will be closely attended by a great increase in UFO activity as well. So be aware of the fact that no longer will crop circle activity be confined to a particularly small area of this country. It is about to occur across a number of countries and the level of creations will increase enormously.
This is not a coincidence: this is not happening by mistake. This is very much planned and it is if you like a prelude to much increased activity on the part of other races who are intent on making open and direct contact with ordinary human beings in a short while. 
This may seem dramatic and unlikely but you have to bear in mind that we have been looking to structure this contact activity over a period of time, and we have now in place a plan which will enable us to make our intentions very plain and very clear to mankind, and enable us to communicate the fact that we are simply working to assist mankind through this difficult period: there are no hidden agendas and there is certainly no aggressive intention on our part.
So please bear in mind what we are saying about this increased level of activity; it will be a source of keen interest and excitement for a great many individuals. 
http://www.cropcircleconnector.com/2010/CastleHill/CastleHill2010a.html
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